Disney response to Institute for Global Labour and Human Rights report on working conditions at toy factory Dongguan Zhenyang Wanju
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Disney to respond to the following report:
Alpha

- "Dirty Toys Made in China: The Zhenyang Wanju Sweatshop Factory", Institute for Global Labour and Human Rights, December 2015: http://www.globallabourrights.org/reports/document/Dirty-Toys-Made-in-China-1.pdf
Disney sent the following response to the Resource Centre:

Thank you for contacting us concerning the Institute for Global Labour and Human Rights (IGLHR) report, “Dirty Toys Made in China: The Zhenyang Wanju Sweatshop Factory.”  We appreciate the opportunity to respond to the claims made in this report.  Disney’s International Labor Standards (ILS) Program seeks to foster safe, inclusive and respectful workplaces wherever Disney-branded products are produced.  We take seriously claims of labor standards violations against the independent facilities producing Disney-branded products.  When stakeholders bring allegations of labor violations to our attention, it is our practice to thoroughly investigate those allegations to determine whether claims can be validated.  Whether violations are discovered through this investigative process or through our regular monitoring program, the ILS Program is designed to support and promote resolution of any violations through remediation and capacity building as well as to encourage continuous improvement at the facility level.  While we work with our licensees, vendors and facilities to achieve sustainable positive outcomes, we expect facility management to address concerns in a timely manner.

We have reviewed the claims raised by IGLHR in its latest report.  Upon reviewing the last audit, which took place in early December 2015 as part of a follow up investigation to claims made against this facility by China Labor Watch (CLW), some but not all of the allegations made were substantiated by our auditors.  The major violations confirmed are inadequate fire safety procedures and discriminatory practices by facility management.  As part of our standard processes, we are working with our licensees and vendors sourcing from this facility to promote improvements and achieve better compliance.  These improvements must be made within a specific amount of time.  Failure to comply within that time will result in that facility losing its authorization to produce Disney-branded products. 

As always, we encourage IGLHR and any other party to contact us directly before releasing public reports so that way may work together to resolve any issues in a more timely and constructive basis. 
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